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This month we have been exploring our big
emotions through sensory activities.  The
children have been loving our new cosy
corner and looking at our emotion themed
books.

We then had a whole week of science, where
we explored colour mixing as well as cause
and effect of pushing water down pipes and
seeing where it comes out and what
happens.  

We had fun dressing up for world book day
and reading some of our favourite stories
together.

The children have been really interested in
looking for the birds in the garden, so we
decided to go on a bird hunt, where the
children had the clipboards and checklist and
went on the hunt for some birds.

Lastly, we celebrated our wonderful
mummies for Mother’s Day and hope you all
had a lovely, relaxing day!
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Please can you remember to bring in
weather appropriate garden wear, as the
weather is now starting to change.

Next month we will focusing on spring and
baby animals, Easter and making our own
easter hats as well as celebrating St George’s
Day.

What have we been
learning?

Reminders

What’s next?
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